February 16, 2010

Chairman Ulysses Currie

Senate Committee on Budget and Taxation
Miller Senate Office Building

3 West Wing

Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Dear Chairman Currie:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that, in my capacity as chairman of the Maryland Business Tax
Reform Commission, I have polled the members of the commission regarding Senate Bill 336, which
accelerates by one year the due date for the final report of the commission. No member expressed any
objection to this proposal.

Please let me know if I can provide any further information.

Sincerely,
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Raymond S. Wacks, Chairman
Maryland Business Tax Reform Commission

cc. Senator Nancy J. King
MBTRC members
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